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To:

From:
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Subject:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Division Chiefs
Public Schools District Supervisors

School Heads
All Other Concerned

SOCORRO V. LA ROSA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

November 07, 2023

INVITATION TO A SEMINAR FOR TEACHERS IN TEACHING THE NOVEL
TITLED: THE MAPS OF CAMARINES

1. This is in connection with the invitation of Ms. MaryAnne Moll inviting
interested participants to attend a Seminar on how to teach the novel under the
subject Philippine Literature in English for Senior High School students.

2. Interested participants may view the video presentation through this link:
hitps://voutu.be/ckNkfldiww() or email at maryannemoll@gmail.com and for

other details please see attached communication.

3. Participation in this program is on a voluntary basis only.

4.For information

CPG/SGOD-UM-11-07-2023 Invitation to Seminar for Teachers in Teaching the Novel Titled: The Maps of

Camarines
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INVITATION TO A SEMINAR FOR TEACHERS IN TEACHING THE NOVEL
TITLED: THE MAPS OF CAMARINES

Ms. MaryAnne Moll, a native of Camarines Sur and the writer of the book, The
Maps of Camarines, published by Penguin Random House SEA, is inviting teachers
to a Seminar on how to teach the novel under the subject Philippine Literature in
English for Scnior High School students.

A thirty (30) minute video presentation that contains the full rationale of the

seminar, and an outline of the seminar can be viewed through this link:
hitps://youtu.be/ckNkfldiwwQ.

For more information about the author’s proposed seminar, Ms. Moll can be
communicated at email address: maryannemoll@gmail.com

For information.
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